
The Slopes are Calling!

What: Athlete & Parent Informational Meeting for the 

South Lyon United Ski Team 

Where: Senior Center Connected to South Lyon High School

When: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 @  7:00 p.m.

Questions? SLUnitedSki@gmail.com

Do you like to ski? Have you ever thought about 
racing? We have both male and female JV and Varsity 
teams. Please attend the South Lyon United Ski Team 

meeting for more information.                                      

See you on the mountain!


